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Please ensure the site is cleaned of contaminants to ensure marsh restoration can be accomplished to
make the marsh a fully functioning salt water estuary that can accommodate salmon. This should
include removal of all pockets of contaminated soil, including soil near the WSDOT stormwater
pipe. As the contaminating party, Chevron should be required to fund this cleanup. We only have
one chance to do this right; let's ensure it is done properly.


